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Jaswal, Gagandeep

From: City Clerks Office
Sent: 2024/09/03 8:37 AM
To: Jaswal, Gagandeep; Urquhart, Chandra
Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL]Opposition to Zoning Amendment for 9379 Clarkway Drive, Ward 10

 
 

From: girish ahir < >  
Sent: Monday, September 2, 2024 5:20 PM 
To: City Clerks Office <City.ClerksOffice@brampton.ca>; Sunny, Chinoye <Chinoye.Sunny@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Opposition to Zoning Amendment for 9379 Clarkway Drive, Ward 10 
 
Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments that you do 
not trust or are not expecting. 

 
Respected City clerk, 
 
                                   I am writing to express my strong opposition to the proposed housing development in our 
neighbourhood. While I understand the need for affordable housing in our city, I believe that this project 
would have a detrimental impact on our community. 
The proposed projects would exacerbate these issues, adding to the already built up traffic, our privacy, 
increasing the risk of accidents and contributing to a high level of noise pollution. 
Traffic and Safety : Hwy 50 is already busy in weekday if city approve more 346 residential units and approve 
the project than traffic situation will exacerbate in the near future, increase higher traffic volumes on streets, 
increase accident. Recently, there have been multiple accidents in the area, highlighting the dangers that 
increased traffic can bring. Resulting increase our car insurance premiums. Our family safety also in the risk. 
These  proposed development is simply too large for this area, that`s resulting significantly environmental 
damage, destroying natural habitats and putting wildlife at risk. 
These projects also increase the load on overcrowded schools and streets. 
It is essential to work towards finding sustainable solutions that address house shortages while considering 
the needs and concerns of the local community. it is important  to encourage responsible and equitable 
development in the appropriate location that benefits all members of the community. 
I believe that this project is simply not the right fit for our neighbourhood.  Thank you for your attention to 
this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
Girish Ahir 
 
 


